A memorial in Milford, Connecticut to three local victims of 9/11 as well as all those lost in the Pentagon and Flight 93 attacks was unveiled on Veterans Day.  Milford Mayor James Richetelli noted that the monument, with delays and changes, took three years and the combined efforts of more than 75 individuals and businesses to complete.  "I’m so proud of the community and all the people who made this happen," he said at the moving dedication ceremony.  "It’s beautiful," said Betty Ann Miller, mother of WTC victim Michael Miller, who is quoted in a New Haven Register article http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/WTC/article_002224.php about the memorial. "It was very appropriate to have the three plaques," she added. 
Photo caption:

James Miller watches as his wife, Betty Ann, places a white rose in front of Milford’s Sept. 11, 2001, monument during a dedication ceremony Sunday behind Town Hall. Aaron Flaum/Register photo 
